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Who Are We and What Do We Do?
 
Below are a few situations worth considering before contemplating participation. There are plenty of area's where the adjacent right-of way is fairly flat. I would encourage anyone contemplating participation with this Pick-Up Event, to drive the scheduled roadway and determine for yourself if this is a landscape where you possess the physical capability and stamina to participate. The last situation we want, is for someone to be injured. 

At this juncture, I think a group of four to six individuals will be the maximum number of people we will need in order to conduct a successful, safe event. We will pick up litter between ninety (90) minutes and two (2) hours. We will provide water on site and take brief rest breaks during this event.        
 
There will be a few items which each volunteer will be required to complete, prior to the commencement of this event. For a number of reasons, we will require each participant to complete and return to the LTCV, a completed and signed liability waiver document. Prior to this event, the liability waiver document can be accessed on our Web Page,
LTCV.org. 

On our LTCV.org Web Page....a list of Litter Pick Up "DO'S & DON'TS" is available. Please read and familiarize yourself with these instructions/suggestions. There will be certain items mentioned on this list, which volunteers should refrain from touching or picking up. In addition, a recommended list of appropriate clothing/footwear and other items is suggested. If you have any doubt about a piece of litter, please notify the Litter Pick Up Team Leader on site.  

Prior to the commencement of our Litter Clean Up Effort, our Sign Team Leader, or a member of his Team, will erect "Litter Crew" signs at both ends of the area we will be cleaning up. This will warn motorists that a Litter pick up is in progress. 

Our LTCV Pick UP events will be chaperoned by members of the Cullman County Sheriff's Department. A Sheriff's Deputy and his patrol car, with blue lights flashing, will follow our Litter Pick Up Team Group. Preceding our Litter Pick Up Team, an LTCV member will drive his vehicle with sign and flashing Amber lights leaded the way. We will only collect litter from one side of the road at a time for obvious safety reasons. 

All necessary items to conduct a safe effort will be provided by the LTCV Organization. Florescent Vests, Litter Pick Up Tongs, Trash Bags and Gloves will be available and distributed prior to the commencement of our Pick-Up Effort. First Aid Kits will be available on site as well.

If participating with this effort is on your "Bucket List" ways to improve our community, please expedite the process and contact Tom Miller PHONE: 256-595-9073 and sign on as soon as possible. We will assemble a maximum of six individuals, with two alternates on call, for each event. If after committing to this effort you have a conflict arise, please notify Tom so we can contact an alternate.

The Cullman County LTCV Organization
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